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The CMO welcomed Members and advised of his appointment as Secretary of the
Department of Health as well as Professor Paul Kelly’s continued role as acting CMO.

School Exclusions

Members noted concerns about mixed messages around children returning to school following
the holiday break. In particular, children who have returned from China, being excluded from
returning to school.

Dr Kerry Chant advised of reports that international students returning from China would be
prevented from starting school by several weeks i.e. the presumed incubation period of the
virus.

Members confirmed that advice on the exclusion of children had not been given to education
departments within jurisdictions.

AGREED - Consistent messaging on infection control should be provided to schools.
ACTION — CDNA to ensure consistency across messaging.

ACTION - Lyn Gilbert to do some work on PPE and infection control guidance.
ACTION — Secretariat to send draft 2019-nCoV SoNG to AHPPC Members.

AGREED — A mechanism by which information is_rapidly shared between jurisdictions be
established to ensure consistency in messaging:
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